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8 th June ,2024.

Dear Sir / Madam ,

Re:Release Letter for Bicomong,Mila Semana

Pilipinas Passport Number P5929141A

HKID W438859(6)

This is to inform you that Bicomong ,Mila Semana, has worked for
my family since 17 July 2020.She is an outstanding person,
trustworthy, family-oriented,polite,amazing with kids and really

an amazing soul. Her employment contract will end on 17 July 2024

and she will be released on 16 July 2024.

We wish Bicmong,Mila Semana the best of luck in the future finding
a suitable employer.

Thank you very much for your kind attention.

Your Sincerely,
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